& SEMINOLE COUNTY

SEMING ILE COUNTY Public Works Department
R 200 West County Home Road
Sanford, Florida 32773

Phone: (407) 665-5601

FAX: (407) 665-5600

November 29, 2021

MEMORANDUM
TO: Chairman Dallari, Seminole County Board of County Commissioners
FROM: Gloria Eby, Mosquito Control Program Manager

THROUGH: Kim Ornberg, P.E., Watershed Management Division Manager

SUBJECT: Annual Aerial Spraying Authorization Letter

Each year, the Federal Aviation Administration (FAA) requires Vector Disease Control International,
LLC to provide written permission from the Board of County Commissioners before they will issue a
Congested Area Plan for aerial spraying within Seminole County. This letter allows the County to
implement aerial spraying for mosquito control on an as needed basis. If and when such activities are
needed, all established public notification protocols will be executed prior to any aerial spray missions.

We have prepared a letter for your signature based on language used by other mosquito control
programs in Florida for the 2022 calendar year. Please sign the letter and send original copy to me for
- certified mailing.

Thank you and please contact me at extension 2439 if you have any questions.

Cc:  Joe Abel, Interim County Manager
Jean Jreij, Public Works Director



